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In light of the most recent announcement from Bowls NZ, specifically that events expecting more than 50 people be cancelled or postponed, Bowls Wellington has made the decision to cancel this season’s Prestige Pairs, the Ged Boyle @ Ray White Easter Pairs and the remainder of the school’s programme.  
The upcoming Champion of Champion events are also postponed indefinitely. More information will be released in due course around the COC as we await to see how the land lies. This could be either a postponement until later in the season or a cancellation. 
We recommend that all clubs follow the advice of Bowls NZ in that events expecting over 50 people cancel or postpone their events. Club roll ups and smaller events can still go ahead providing the well documented risk aversion strategies remain in place. We understand that this will have significant financial implications for both Bowls Wellington and our member clubs. 
All players who have entered either the Prestige Pairs or the Ged Boyle @ Ray White Easter Pairs are asked to email info@bowlswellington.com so a refund can be arranged. 
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